
 

 

JESSOP PRIMARY 

 Achieving excellence together with our community 

 Transition Meeting 
Reception to Year 1 

 
 
  

Subtitle 

Tuesday 14th  June 2022 
 

Time: 9:00  
 

Place: Main Hall  
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Building the foundations for 
future readers and writers 

 

 
We would like to invite you to come and take part in 
our Transition Meeting Reception to Year 1 
 
We recognise that Key Stage 1 is different from the 
Foundation Stage and aim to manage the transition 
from Reception to Year 1 in a gradual, staged 
approach.  
 
Come and find out how we prepare the children for the 
next step in their learning journey.  
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Jessop Primary School 
Lowden Road 
Herne Hill 
London SE24 0BJ 
0207 274 2333 
 
admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk 

CONTACT US 

mailto:admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

